

C. L. "BUTCH" OTTER – Governor RICHARD M. ARMSTRONG – Director

ROSS D. EDMUNDS— Administrator DIVISION OF BEHAVIORAL HEALTH 450 WEST STATE STREET, 3RD FLOOR P.O. BOX 83720 BOISE IDAHO 83720-0036 PHONE 208-334-6997

JUNE 14, 2013

TO: SUDS PROGRAM ADMINISTRATORS, MANAGERS AND SUPERVISORS

The Division of Behavioral Health would like to thank many of you for completing the Recovery Self-Assessment survey which we sent out two weeks ago. We have received 60-plus responses so far.

This is a very good response but we would like to extend the survey period through June 21 to give the maximum number of people an opportunity to complete the survey. Please consider resending the notice of this one- week extension of the survey period to administrators, program managers and supervisors so that we can ensure everyone has an opportunity to give us their input.

To access the survey, go to https://www.keysurvey.com/f/514646/77d2/. As previously noted, it is a quick survey that should take less than 15 minutes to complete and your input is anonymous.

Thank you very much for your participation. We are tracking results by level of care and by Region and will distribute results in a report later this summer.

Please contact Candace Falsetti at 208-344-5757 if you have any questions about the survey or the survey process.

JAMIE TEETER, Program Manager, Quality Assurance Unit